S.S. "CALGARY™".

Plan of Oertz rudder submitted, in duplicate, by the
Oertg International Streeamline Rudder Co.Ltad.
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This rudder is similar to that approved in June 1934
for the sister ship "CALUMET", eéxcepting that it is proposed to

flange the main vertical plate, also the bottom closing plate to
the side plates.
It 1s submitted that provided the arrangements be

carried out as shewn and amended on the plan and to the

satisfaction of the Soclety's Surveyors, the same will merit

approval.,

In view of the thickness of the vertical closing plate
the Surveyors should see that special care is taken with the

flanging of the same to ensure that the semuweture—ofbns plate

is not damaged in any way in the process of flanging.
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